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Update on the 
Emotional Support Programme 

On 1 June 2022, the SMC announced the establishment of a support programme 
for doctors who faced disciplinary proceedings. The programme was jointly set up 
by the three medical Professional Bodies namely the Academy of Medicine 
Singapore, College of Family Physicians Singapore and Singapore Medical 
Association.
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Understandably, being informed of a complaint against one’s medical practice can 
be a difficult, fearful and stressful experience. The disciplinary process may also 
take time to reach a conclusion, depending on the complexity of the case.  Though 
this may cause anxiety, the majority of complaints in fact do not result in formal 
disciplinary proceedings. Most complaints result in dismissals or letters of advice.

We understand that some doctors may 
choose to keep such complaints to 
themselves and may not confide with 
family, friends or colleagues about their 
anxieties and worries. Doctors need 
not have to face this predicament, 
stressful situation or fears alone. 

Through this support programme, a 
panel of doctors from the three 
Professional Bodies who fully 
understand the SMC disciplinary 
process will be able to advise and guide 
doctors on what to expect from the 
disciplinary process, how to deal with 
this stress, and provide guidance on 
access to legal advice and insurance 
support if required.
 
For detailed information on this 
programme, please refer to the e-
brochure here.
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